
Printed on: 01/08/2016 09:05:08

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Diederick Santer COMMNT2016/3829/P 29/07/2016  20:16:57 The acoustic report attached to the application only monitored the noise from one location, part of 113 

Hampstead Road.  I would suggest that further work is done on the noise effects on the rear rooms of 

37 & 38 Netley Street.  The ducting is directly adjacent to their gardens and the noise echoes around 

the space.

As the report states, the new ducting needs better sound insulation.  Even with the windows shut, we 

can hear it from our bedroom humming late into the night.  When the windows are open, which is 

during the whole of the summer months, it's even worse.

I would support the application but only if there is a significant reduction in noise from the ducting.

38 Netley Street
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